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Compassion - Creativity - Forgiveness - Thankfulness - Friendship - Excellence 

“Love is patient.  Love is kind.” 1 Corinthians 13

Children have been creating beautiful collages from 
nature (no plants were harmed in the making of these 
pictures!)

Returning to school
School feels far from normal but it’s been an absolute joy to see 
some of our y1 children this week. They’ve had a lot to get used 
to, working in small groups and the many new hygiene rules and 
routines, but they’ve coped admirably. 
From next Monday we look forward to seeing some of our y6 
children in too. It’s vital that we get a balance between 
welcoming children back in order to pick up their education, but 
also to do everything we can to keep everyone safe. Under 
current advice, we have capacity to have up to 20 children back 
from y1 and y6 so if you would like a place for your child, you 
must contact the school as soon as possible. 
Please pass on our best wishes on to your children and thank you 
for the brilliant job you’re doing supporting them at home.

Grenfell Anniversary
This Sunday marks the third anniversary of the Grenfell 
Tower fire disaster and our hearts and prayers continue to go 
out to everyone affected by the tragedy.
Although we only have a few children in school at present, 
we will be marking the occasion this Friday with prayer and 
reflection time. The children will also be decorating green 
hearts for the windows at the front of school which you will 
see over the weekend if you pass by.
Fr Gareth and Libby have kindly filmed a really special online 
collective worship for you to watch at home.  The film can be 
found on the website on the following link 
http://www.scsj.rbkc.sch.uk/

Book Swap  Fridays 10am - 1pm 
Tina will be running our Book Swap on 
Fridays. If you would like to attend, please 
ensure that you maintain social distancing 
and wait by the breakfast club gates where 
Tina will be waiting to greet you! 

Green Robot!
Children have 

used their 
creative skills 

to make a 
green robot 

for the 
Grenfell 

anniversary 
too.
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